Report on What is Happening in District 1.  January 21, 2024.

As our District begins Panel 64, we are planning to work on the topic of SPONSORSHIP with a view to having trainings / workshops / presentations at each of our currently active meetings.  There are many newer members and fewer long-time members in the District since the 2020 covid outbreak, and inquiries at meetings to find sponsors for the newcomers have come up short at times.  A thought force was created in 2023 to begin the process of doing this.  It will continue with the goal of creating a report and then a task force to carry out the ideas generated in the thought force.

All our new District trusted servants have service sponsors to help us get started on our chosen service, including our District Representative.  We have a lot to learn and plan to enjoy the process.
